ADDENDUM TO DSG GRANT
ROTARY CLUB OF AVALON

The Rotary Club of Avalon would be utilizing the District Simplified Grant funds for
the sole purpose of purchasing boat fare for approved recipients. The cost of round
trip fare is $72.50. The projected number of round trip fares that would be
purchased would be approximately 40. There are senior citizen discounts that may
apply to some of the recipients so that number may vary slightly.

The budget will not require fuel expense for the golf cart rides offered to the
recipients. Some committee members operate electric golf carts and the fuel use for
gasoline golf carts is minimal (for the less than 1 mile trip from the recipient’s
homes to the Avalon terminal).

The letter that accompanies the boat ticket, the Rotary emblem affixed to the ticket,
and envelopes were purchased in bulk last year. There is enough remaining to be

used for this year’s recipients.

The projected start date is as soon as we receive the committee’s approval and
completion date is May 31 (or when all the boat tickets have been distributed).

Thank you,

Rita Whitaker



